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Bryan to Take Community Questions Today During
Gov't House 'Press Box' Event
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Governor Albert Bryan will host an hourlong episode of “The Press Box” to take questions and
address residents’ concerns at 5:30 p.m. Thursday, June 17,  which is livestreamed on the
Government House Facebook page – facebook.com/GovernmentHouseUSVI, Gov't House has
announced.

According to the release, during the live feed of the Virtual Town Hall program, residents can ask
Mr. Bryan questions through the “comments” section of the livestream.

Residents who have a question they would like to be addressed on “Press Box” also can send an
email in advance of the broadcast to GovernmentHouse@go.vi.gov and put “Press Box” in the
subject line.
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Copies of all “Press Box” programs are archived at facebook.com/GovernmentHouseUSVI.

© Viconsortium 2024

http://facebook.com/GovernmentHouseUSVI

